
We had a great week!

This week was all about Easter!
We talked about the Easter Bunny, colored 

eggs, and 
had a special Easter snack.

For our fine motor crafts, we made bunny 
masks, baby chicks, handprint bunny tails, and 

shaving cream Easter eggs.

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for music.  The 
kiddos enjoyed watching her put on a puppet 

show to the story Little Bunny Foo Foo!

On Wednesday, we colored Easter eggs using 
cool whip and food coloring. The kiddos did a 

great job and had so much fun!   

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came by for Acro.  We 
had so much fun dancing, singing and 

practicing our tumbles. 

Some of the stories we read this week were:
Little Bunny, There Was An Old Woman Who 

Swallowed a Chick, Peter Cottontail, The Tail of 
Peter Rabbit, Ollie’s Easter Eggs, and Curious 

George and the Bunny.

Next month we will be learning about
the color yellow, and the oval

shape.
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Reminders

March 29th
No School 

April 1st
No School


